

- 1. State your name
- 2. How long have you been a member of Virginia Stage Company?
- 3. What has been your favorite VSC production?
- 4. What are your best memories at the Wells Theatre?
- 5. Why did you decide to become a member?
- 6. What do you look forward to this upcoming season?

For questions/comments, please contact Marketing & Development Associate, Aila Castane, at acastane@vastage.org.

Thank you for your continued support and cheers to celebrating 40 years of history at the Wells Theatre!